
 

30th April 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

Our year 11 exam season is almost underway and we are looking towards the summer results day. 

Year 11, on the whole, have worked incredibly hard during this period and it has been a pleasure to 

see them mature into young adults. Well done to all year 11 students, it has been a tough journey, 

but we are nearly there.  

 

During the external examination period, students will no longer follow a traditional timetable. We 

have worked with their class teachers to create personalised exam master classes prior to all exams. 

This means that students will be able to have additional support with their subject teachers prior to 

every external exam. 

 

Please accept a personal thank you from Mrs Anderson (Head of Year) and I. We have appreciated 

your support throughout this journey.  

 

GCSE Results Day  

GCSE Results Day is on Thursday 22nd August 2024. We will contact you nearer the time with exact 

timings. If your child is unable to collect their results themselves, written permission from your child 

must be received by the school if they wish another person to collect results on their behalf. If you 

have any questions please feel free to contact Mrs Anderson.  

 

On the results day, all year 11 students will be required to meet with a member of staff to confirm 

their post-16 destinations.  

 

Uniform 

In the current financial crisis, some families may find it problematic to purchase uniform. If your child 

has any gently used uniform they wish to donate back to the Academy, we will be collecting blazers 

and ties after the last exam or in the main office. Any donation will be greatly appreciated, and a way 

to give back to the community. It is important to note that all students are expected to wear full school 

uniform for every exam.  

 

Lastly, I want to thank you as parents/carers for all your support over the last 5 years. It has been 

challenging at times, but rewarding. Your child has done well to overcome the challenges they have 

faced throughout a pandemic, and we look forward to celebrating their successes on results day.  

 

 



 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Miss Simperl 

Assistant Headteacher KS4 and Student Futures 


